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20th May 2025 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Science Day – Thursday 10th July 2025 
 
On Thursday 10th July we will be celebrating national Science Day. This year’s theme is change and 
adaptation. Children will be off their normal timetable for the day, so they can enjoy delving into all 
things science.  
 
Children are welcome to come to school dressed as scientists but please do not rush out to buy a 
new costume, we are aware how costly this can be instead. Instead, why not spend some time over 
the May half term making a scientist costume from an old costume or items of clothing you may 
have at home.  
  
Should you have any questions at all please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 
or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Wood 
Year 1 Class Teacher and Science Lead 
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